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March 2023 
 
 

Thanks to you, our donors, the Port Edwards Education 

Foundation raised  $43,586 in 2022! This feat was accomplished 

through the many and varied contributions of those who support 

the Port Edwards schools. With donations large and small and 

benefactors of all ages, our Foundation has been successful in 

uniting behind our goal – providing the finest educational 

experience possible to the students of Port Edwards. To quote 

Mr. Ed Heuer from over a decade ago, “From our humble 

beginnings in 1995…this foundation has been totally dependent 

on your generosity to continue our mission.” Whether it be 

through our summer golf outing, fall fund drive or the many 

memorial donations we collect and distribute, Port supporters 

show up! As we surpass the $330,000 mark in grant awards 

since our inception, your generosity has indeed allowed us to 

“continue our mission.” 

 

 Thank you to the faculty and staff of the Port Edwards 

School District, the Alexander House, our all-volunteer PEEF board 

and you, our loyal Foundation donors. Hoping to see you at the 

17th annual Blackhawk Golf Scramble on June 19th, 2023 at Lake 

Arrowhead’s beautiful Lakes course. 

 
 
 
With great thanks, 

Corey Searles 

Port Edwards Education Foundation President 


